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Notice Concerning Flooding in Brazil 

 

SAKATA SEED CORPORATION (the “Company”) hereby announces that Isla Sementes Ltda.(“Isla”), 

one of our subsidiaries in Brazil located in the city of Porto Alegre, Rio Grande do Sul, has been 

experiencing severe flooding due to heavy rain. 

 

1. Overview of the Damage 

The large-scale flooding in the state of Rio Grande do Sul in Brazil has been caused by heavy rain 

since late April. Due to this flooding, Isla's office and warehouse have been inundated. As of May 30, 

drainage within the premises has not been completed, and all operations have been suspended. 

Some of our inventory and equipment have been damaged, and the extent and details of the damage 

are currently under assessment. Fortunately, no human casualties have been reported so far. 

 

2. Impact on the Company’s Consolidated Financial Results 

The Company is currently assessing the impact of the recent flooding on its consolidated financial 

results. If a significant impact is identified, we will promptly announce it. 

 

3. Future Outlook 

The Company will continue to gather information on the details of the damage. The timing for 

resuming operations is currently undetermined.  


